
Hello and welcome to our new class!  

This will be my second class at Pilgrims’ Way and I can’t wait! Luckily I 

know quite a few of you when you were in Year 3 and I will enjoy getting 

to know those that are new to Pilgrims’ Way.  

I love to spend time with my family, walk my dog on the beach and also 

enjoy swimming in the sea, all year! 

I like to up-hold the school values and will expect everyone to do the 

same. Let’s respect each other, be resilient, have positive attitudes and  

aspire to succeed. 

Year 5 will be a challenging year but together we will learn interesting 

new topics, work hard on our writing and have a fantastic year. 

Our new class name is Chameleon Class.  

Did you know that Chameleons are a distinctive 

and highly specialised lizard and there are 200  

species. They are known for changing their colour 

to blend in with their surroundings. They live in Af-

rica and Asia.  
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